
OC Animal Care’s

Pet of the Week

Meet Turbo!
This week’s featured Pet of the Week is “Turbo” a three year old, neu-
tered male, Cavalier Spaniel and Corgi Mix, ID# A1085214. Unlike his 
name, “Turbo” is a very sweet and mellow dog, and would be a won-
derful match for a senior or someone looking for a loving companion!  

He’s crate and potty trained and will know all his basic obedience 
commands by the time he completes our special training program. 
“Turbo” is very friendly with people and other dogs but he’s also a 

great watch dog and will let you know when strangers approach your 
home.He is currently available to meet prospective adopters, and will 
be ready for his “fur-ever” home the middle of June. For more infor-

mation on “Turbo” please email The PAW Program at 
acfl 09@yahoo.com or call (714) 505- 9235. 

For more information, 
please visit our website 
at www.ocpetinfo.com 
or call (714) 935-6848

The PAW Program is a cooperative partnership between OC Animal Care and youth correctional facilities. The 
goal of this partnership is to improve the lives of at-risk youth and shelter dogs. The dogs in this program are 

both potty and crate trained and have learned their basic manners and obedience skills from a select group of 
juvenile offenders. In return, the dogs teach the at-risk youth responsibility, respect and the rewards of uncondi-
tional love. All the dogs are vaccinated, spayed or neutered and microchipped prior to adoption. For more infor-

mation on this program, please email The PAW Program at acfl 09@yahoo.com or call (714) 505-9235.


